
The Quadra Weekly Briefing 

Dear Quadra Community, 

We are almost there! Only one more week until our Winter Break.  
 
Report Cards will be issued on Thursday, December 17, 2020. Teachers may be providing additional 
information about specific report card formats. If your child’s report card comes home in an envelope, 
please return the envelope to the school ASAP, as we will be reusing them for subsequent report cards. 
 
Friday, December 18, 2020 is Quadra Spirit Day. We will be celebrating the season by having a school-
wide pajama day. If you child does not wish to wear pajamas, they can simply come in something comfy 
and cozy. 
 
When we break for the holidays, anything left in the school lost and found will be donated to charity. All 
items in the lost and found will be on display in front of the school at the beginning of next week. Please 
take a look for anything your child(ren) may have misplaced so far this year. 
 
The following is a message from Cloverdale Childcare Centre: 

Cloverdale child care located at Cloverdale school (3427 Quadra St.) has a few openings in our Preschool 

programs. Classes run 9:30-1:30 Monday-Friday.  If you have a child or know someone that has a child 

that is between 3- and 5-years age looking for a fun and safe place to come learn. Please contact our 

centre cloverdal@shawbiz.ca and check out our website www.Cloverdaelchildcare.com 

 
 

Looking Ahead: 

 Dec. 17  

o Report Cards Home 

 Dec. 18   

o Last Day Before Winter Break 

o Quadra Spirit Day – Pajama Day 

 Jan. 4 

o First Day back after the holiday 

Have a great weekend! 

Connor McCoy 

Please see the following information from our wonderful PAC: 
 
Save your empty refundable bottles and cans! We'll run a bottle drive after the holidays to raise money 

for PAC projects around the school. 

mailto:cloverdal@shawbiz.ca
http://www.cloverdaelchildcare.com/


Follow PAC activities through the newsletter (https://vcpac.ca/quadralist) and on Facebook (Families of 

École Quadra School), and join the conversations on Slack 

( https://join.slack.com/t/ecolequadraschoolpac/shared_invite/zt-im287uzn-

MeSLNOljp3iAO6DSiQLrXw ) and at the next PAC meeting on Tuesday, January 5th. 
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